
Multi-use path at the MURC 

York Region and the Town of Georgina continue their strong partnership to expand the active 

transportation network along Woodbine Avenue.  After months of discussion, this collaboration 

will bring a new multi-use path to the west side of Woodbine Avenue, from Glenwoods Avenue 

to Garrett Styles Drive, completing a necessary active transportation connection to the Town’s 

new Multi-use Recreation Complex. The detailed design is now underway with construction 

planned in 2024. 

  


